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The liberalisation of the exchange control system in Sri Lanka will be the highlight at a seminar
organised by the Taxation Faculty of the Institute of Chartered Accountants of Sri Lanka (CA Sri
Lanka).

  

Scheduled to be held on February 8th 2013, the seminar will include a highly resourceful panel
of experts who will outline in detail on the exchange control system while providing an
introduction to foreign currency and rupee accounts apart from giving a detailed overview on the
foreign exchange control system in Sri Lanka.

  

The one day long seminar which will be held at the CA Sri Lanka Auditorium will feature three
senior assistant controllers of the Central Bank’s Exchange Control Department, Mrs.  Pavithri
Vithanage and Mr. Vipula  Wickramarachchi and Mr. Kapila Weerakoon from the Exchange
Control Department of the Central Bank.

  

The seminar will also focus on capital account transactions and exchange control regulations on
current international transactions.

  

The Tax Faculty was established in 1995 to assist CA Sri Lanka Members, particularly those in
practice to further their knowledge in Taxation, to share their constructive suggestions towards
the enhancement and implementation of tax legislation.

  

The faculty conducts various courses and seminars targeted at professionals and practitioners
to further their knowledge in taxation matters relevant to the country.
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